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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Lots and lots happening this week! 

Forest school celebration Project Outside  

Thank you to all parents and carers for supporting our Forest School Celebration on Tuesday. 

I was immensely proud of the children, their achievements, organisation of the event and 

the transformation of the garden area. Well done Class 2! 

 

 

 

Betty Blue visits reception class and pre-school  

Reception class and pre school had a visit from Betty Blue (aka Pat Hickman for Music and 

Dance Education). Betty taught the children songs and dances and it was great to see all 

the children joining in enthusiastically with the activities. A lot of learning and a lot of 

laughing and fun! 

 

 

 

Minibeast song concert 

Well done to Class 1 for their performance in St Mary’s Church yesterday. The children 

sang very well and also their behaviour was exemplary! A credit to our school. Thank you 

for supporting this event. 

 

 

 

Reports 

We will now be giving out reports on Tuesday 10th July together with SATS results for Year 6. 

 
Responsibility challenge 
All the children have brought home a letter about a Responsibility challenge. Please help the children find a small cardboard 
box that they can put in picture or models to show what they are responsible for. If you want to create one as well that 
would be great too. Please send all these to school so we can share in assembly and create a display for our end of term 
assemblies. This will really help the children understand what being responsible means to them. 
 

New reception 2018 

Please remember to attend the Welcome to School meeting next Thursday 12th July at 9 am in Class  1. 

 

Au revoir to Emma Griffiths 

We said goodbye to Emma (art teacher) yesterday. Emma will be coming to work in the school on specific projects with the 

children but not on a regular weekly basis. She has inspired the children with art during her time here and this year helped 

transform the school environment with the children to make it bright and beautiful. I am very grateful to her for her skills 

and teaching in this area and we are now busy planning projects for next year. 

Thank you for your continuing support of your child’s education and as ever, please contact me if you have any concerns. 

Kind regards,  

Hilary Tyreman  
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STAR LEARNERS  

Roxanne for challenging herself in her    

writing, including grammatical features     

expected of higher year groups. 

Layton for staying so focused on his      

reading. 

PERSEVERANCE  

Ella for persevering with her tennis skills, 

and not giving up when she found it tricky. 

RESPONSIBILITY 

All of Class 2 for being responsible in     

looking after the school garden, and setting 

it up for their garden party. 

All of Class 1 for their behaviour at the 

church. 

Dates for your diary  

Monday 9th July—Sports Day (Monday 16th July reserve Sports Day) 

Wednesday 11th July—Friday 13th July Porthpean Camp for Class 2 

Monday 16th July—Year 6 Leavers Meal 

Wednesday 18th July—Summer Play 2pm 

Thursday 19th July—Class 2 Jubilee Pool Visit 

Monday 23rd July—All School Big Walk 

Tuesday 24th July—End of Year Assembly 


